
  

Legal Notice 
Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International Airport 

Draft Part 150 Noise Exposure Map and  
Noise Compatibility Program Update 
and Draft Environmental Assessment 

 
The Kenton County Airport Board will hold a Public Meeting/Hearing regarding 
the Part 150 Noise Exposure Map (NEM) Update and Noise Compatibility 
Program (NCP) Update, and a Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) being 
prepared for the Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International Airport (CVG). 
The Draft EA addresses proposed updates to the nighttime runway use 
program at CVG. Updates to the NEMs and NCP for CVG have been prepared 
concurrently with the Draft EA. 

The Public Meeting/Hearing will be held on Thursday, September 28, 2023 
from 4:00pm to 6:00pm on the first floor of the CVG Centre, 77 Comair 
Boulevard, Erlanger, Kentucky. 

This notice and opportunity for public comment is pursuant to 14 CFR Part 
150 and FAA Order 5050.4B, National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) 
Implementing Instructions for Airport Actions.  

The Draft EA and NEM/NCP update is available for public review until Thursday, 
October 12, 2023 at the CVG Centre, 77 Comair Boulevard, Erlanger, Kentucky. 
The Draft EA and NEM/NCP Update is also available online at: 
https://www.airportprojects.net/CVG-Runway-EA. Comments on the adequacy 
of the information disclosed in the Draft EA or the NEM/NCP Update may be 
submitted at the meeting. Written/emailed comments can also be submitted to 
the following address: 
 

Mr. Chris Sandfoss 
Managing Consultant 

Landrum & Brown 
4445 Lake Forest Drive, Suite 700 

Cincinnati, OH 45242 
CVG-Runway-EA-comments@landrumbrown.com 

 
The cutoff date for comment submission is not later than 5:00 PM – Eastern 
Time, Thursday, October 12, 2023.  If submitting a comment via the U.S. 
Postal Service, please allow enough time for mailing.  Your comment must be 
postmarked by that date. 
 
If special accommodations are required for participation at the Public 
Meeting/Public Hearing, please submit a request to the email address above 
or call (513) 530-5333 with the request at least one week prior to the 
meeting. 
 
Before including your name, address and telephone number, email or other 
personal identifying information in your comment, be advised that your entire 
comment – including your personal identifying information - may be made 
publicly available at any time.  While you can ask us in your comment to withhold 
from public review your personal identifying information, we cannot guarantee 
that we will be able to do so. 


